
Oquirrh Elementary General PTA Meeting Minutes

August 6, 2025


Members in attendance: Melissa Baker, Cheyenne Bigelow, Megan Kuddes, Connie Day, Erika 
Hellbusch, Mara Jackson, Jen Ludlow, Ron Kelly


PTA President Melissa Baker welcomed everyone and called the meeting to order at 1:05 p.m.


Upcoming Calendar 

August 18 - Back to School Night 

August 20 - School begins

August 20 - Kindergarten Parents Welcome 

September 2 - Sept. PTA Meeting

September 19th - Color Run Fundraiser


Back to School Night

- 3 Tables for school shirt sales. 

- New school shirts will be $10/$15, $8 for 2 or more youth shirts on that night only.

- We will sell last year’s school shirts for a discounted price of $3 all sizes

- Kindergarteners will get a free shirt

- We need 2 volunteers each for four 1 hour shifts. And then 3 PTA members to count money afterward. 


Kindergarten Parent Welcome

- First day of school at 8:45 in the library   

- Erika will call Macey’s about donating 10 dozen donuts


Color Run Fundraiser

-  We need a new DJ, Megan may have contacts she can ask

- We will do the same dinner menu as last year: hot dogs, chips, drinks (these will be donated by parents 

and Harmon’s gift cards)

- We will make more chalk bags, and order more bottles of powder

- We discussed class and school prizes 

- Jen will get the stage from Majestic Elementary again

- Tangela will take care of the Start and Finish lines again

- Volunteers:


- We will as for volunteers and donations through Sign Up Genius

- We will also put out sign up sheets on clipboards at a table at Back to School Night along with the 

Kindergartener Parent Welcome morning


Other topics briefly discussed:

- We are no longer using Class Dojo this year. It is being replaced with Parent Square for all school 

communication, including communication with teachers. 

- Mara will call around for corporate sponsorships

- Our PTA Meetings will change from the first Wednesday of the month to the first Monday of the month 

at 4:30 in the library. 

- Everyone needs to rejoin the PTA again online


President Baker thanked all for coming and the meeting adjourned at 2:06pm

Prepared by Cheyenne Bigelow - PTA Secretary


	


